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I’m unaware of any voter fraud using the mail from home program.  Mistake do 

happen, just look at the Trump administration. Anything that makes voting harder 

impacts the disadvantaged disproportionately. Voting is not a privilege it’s a right that 

each citizen is entitled to. If it ain’t broke don’t try and fix it. 


